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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2007 11:05 AM
To: Rich Garlow
Subject: RE: Technical Report Request Extension, 5251 Hopyard Road, Pleasanton

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a report on the proposed groundwater extraction is extended to 
April 30, 2008. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
510-567-6791 phone 
510-337-9335 fax 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Rich Garlow [mailto:RGarlow@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2007 10:56 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Technical Report Request Extension, 5251 Hopyard Road, Pleasanton 

Mr. Wickham, 
  
As we discussed this morning, we have experienced a number of delays regarding implementing our Interim Remedial 
Action Plan for this site which was approved in your letter of July 2, 2007.  The IRAP proposed the installation of an 
additional extraction well (EW-2) followed by a 90 day batch extraction which will involve 3, 30 day extractions from 3 
wells.  We are scheduled to install extraction well EW-2 on November 30, 2007 and begin the 90 day batch extractions in 
early December.   
  
We are requesting a technical report extension to April 30, 2008. 
  
Rich Garlow 
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